
 

 

 

 
 

October 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Lost Property 
 
We have a large amount of lost property at BGLC, as you will see from the pictures below. If items are named 
we will return them to their owner. We put regular announcements on the daily bulletins and students can 
come to check the lost property store at break or lunchtime, but there are still many items unclaimed.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
If you know your child has lost an item, please ask them to come along 
to Reception. You are also welcome to come to campus and check our 
lost property stock.   
 
Can we also ask for your support in ensuring that all items include the 
students name, clothing in particular.  It is very difficult to differentiate 
one PE hoodie from another! 
 
Unfortunately, due to limited space, we have to clear the stock from time 
to time and this is usually done at the end of each half term. As we have 
experienced unprecedented amounts of lost property this term, it is 
hoped this request might enable some items to be identified, so we will 
keep the stock for an extended period. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Debbie Lee       Student Services Manager 


